From: Mozol, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 3:05 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: New Communication

Janice, I'd like to start this one through the system please.

It concerns frequent off-road accidents at South St. and Main St. There has been private
property hit a few times in the last year, with the latest just two weeks ago.

The intersection can be improved by cutting tree limbs, moving a road sign, and maybe
adding some lights.

It should probably go to the traffic commission.

Thanks, Bob

Robert Mozol

City of Racine

15th District Alderman
(262) 498-1541

08/27/2008



